
December events 
 
 
 
 
 
We have taken the difficult decision to scale back the usual range of activities in December such as Christmas 
Fair, Christmas dinner and productions. However, we feel it is really important that the children have events to 
look forward to. Below are details of all of the events that will be taking place in school throughout December. 
 
  
 
 

9th December - Christmas dinner for Nursery, Reception Year 1 and Year 2 
 
10th December – Christmas dinner for Year 3, 4. 5 and 6 
 
10th December – EYFS virtual Santa visit (via Zoom) 
If your child would like a Christmas dinner, please book online via the school money app by Friday 
26th November. 
 
10th December – Christmas Jumper Day (children can wear their Christmas jumpers to school for a 
£1 donation to Save the Children. Money will be collected in a pot in each class) 
 
16th December – Festive Cinema afternoon. Children will have a movie, popcorn and refreshments 
provided by school 
 
17th December – Christmas class parties (children can bring party food to school. Please note we are 
a nut free school) 
17th December - Children will finish at 12.30pm, school dinners for this day will be a ‘grab bag’. If 
you would like your child to have a grab bag please book a meal on the school money app by 
Friday 3rd December. 
 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support 
 
 
 
Ms J Maskell 
Headteacher  


